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Further to Council's submission dated 18 April 2013 we would like to record the 
following: 

1. Council withdraws the comments contained in Paragraph 6 — Environmental 
Impacts on Family Farms and Homes Adjacent to the Mine (sic). This paragraph 
is therefore deleted from our submission. 

2. Regarding Key Issue (c) and Paragraph 8 — Financial Contributions to Bogan 
Shire Council, Council withdraws the requirement to enter into a formal Voluntary 
Planning Agreement (VPA) with AGL. Instead Council will seek to agree, via 
exchange of letters, on appropriate Council / Community contributions including 
contributions to infrastructure. 

If you have any queries regarding the abovementioned matters please don't hesitate 
to contact the undersigned. 

Yours sincerely 

Derek Francis 
General Manager 
Bogan Shire Council 
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